
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Tioga County Department of Public Works will be hosting a Public Informational Meeting at 7 pm 
on October 6, 2022 at the Apalachin Fire Department, Station 1, located on Pennsylvania Avenue, 
Apalachin New York. 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the bridge replacement of Harnick Road over the 
Apalachin Creek project, in the Town of Owego, and solicit info from the public. 
 
The project proposes to remove the existing bridge and replace it with a single span bridge, and 
thus will reduce downstream flooding. 
 


